Student Association Report University Senate Meeting 9/14/2022

Internally:

The Vice President and I are working on filling the remaining positions in our Executive
branch. These positions include:
Director of Programming

Director of Marketing
o Director of Dippikill
o Director of Gender and Sexuality
o Director of Disability Concerns
o Executive Assistant

2. Our Comptroller's office is accepting applications for Assistant Comptroller on
MylInvolvement.

3. The Board of Finance in consultation with our Office of the Comptroller and reviewing
our Internal and External Budgets to make sure we continue to have a balanced budget as
a result of us discovering errors in the codes within the excel sheet and its cells for our
budgets.

4. Our supreme court is full and a Deputy Justice has been elected.

5. We are holding our annual Fall Elections to fill Residential, First Year, and International
senator positions. It is not too late for students to run if they are interested. Ballots close
this Friday at Noon and the results will be announced at 5:00PM on September 16th.

6. We are currently working towards filling Student Seats on this Board as well as UAS, our
Dippikill Board, and our Board of Finance

7. The Comptroller and myself filled the vacancy in our assistant office manager position

Programming:

1. We held our annual Block Party on September 5th which was a huge success.

2. We are planning a Halloween themed event, at Dippikill in early October.

3. We are ironing out plans for our annual fall concert, Fallapalooza.

4. We currently do not plan on having a homecoming event.

Departmental
1. Our Directors, Branch Leaders, and myself are working to investigate a number of issues

on campus such as:
e The Senate Chair and I will be meeting with the Chief of Police in regards to
public safety in light of recent events
e [ am collaborating with the Muslim Student Association to create more Halal
dining options on campus and making sure these options are accessible



e The Director of Academic Affairs and I are investigating a number of complaints
about the Academic Advising department

Student Association Senate:

1. The Student Association Senate recently approved a Resolution calling for late night
programming on campus and firmly condemning the behaviors, actions, and the
disturbances to the communities we have witnessed taking place in areas of Albany.

If you would like to receive a copy of this resolution, please contact me. Additionally, if
you would like to receive resolutions moving forward, please also contact me so I can be
sure to include you in our resolution distribution list.

Student Association Report University Senate Meeting 10/12/2022

Internally

The Vice President and the President are working on filling the remaining positions in the
executive branch and financial branch. These positions include:

Director of Marketing

Director of Disability Concerns

Director of Intercultural Affairs

Executive Assistant

Chief of staff

Board of Finance

o O O O O

1. If you know any students that may be interested in getting involved, please
feel free to provide them with my contact information.
The Student Association welcomed an Assistant Office Manager Ashley

Programming:
- We held a Fall themed event at Dippikill on October 1st. 250 students got to visit
Dippikill Wilderness retreat and it was a great success
- We are ironing out plans for our annual fall concert, Fallapalooza.
- We do not plan on having a homecoming event.

Departmental
Our Directors, Branch Leaders, and myself are working to investigate a number of issues on
campus such as:

- Block 75 flooding and lack of running water

- Off campus safety

- Academic Concerns



